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Better Times to Come 

 
The changes to the economy have 
affected most of us, including Family 
Resource Network.  It is our hope to 
return to a full-sized newsletter in the 
Fall.  In the meantime, you can always 
check out FRN’s website, www.frcn.org 
to see what new events FRN is offering.  
Also, you can have your email address 
added to FRN’s email list so we can 
send you emails with up-to-the minute 
information. 
 

Wishing you all a happy  
and safe summer! 

 
Your Friends at FRN 

 
 

Thank You! 
To all those who have so generously 
donated to FRN’s special projects 
including the lending library and the 
Healing Hearts Society. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
4/28 -  “Parents Rights and 
Responsibilities”, Calaveras County 
Office of Education, Angels Camp,  5 – 
7 p.m. Sponsored by Tuolumne County, 
Amador County and Calaveras County 
SELPAs.  Childcare provided.  Call 736-
6016 for information. 
 
4/29 -   “Writing An Effective IEP”, 
presented by FRN and Area 6 Board, 
Sonora Main Library, 6:00 – 8:30 p.m.  
 
5/7 – “Building Bridges:  Transitioning 
Your Child from the Early Start 
Program”, presented at FRN in 
Stockton,  6:15 – 8:30 p.m. Only 
Nighttime offering of this workshop. 
 
5/14 – “Future Horizons- Learning About 
Disability Benefits as Children with 
Special Needs Become Adults”, 
presented by Alexandra Queen of 
DRAIL and FRN, San Joaquin County 
Office of Education, 2707 Transworld 
Drive, Stockton, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

SPARK Meetings  
(Special Parent Advocacy,  
Resources & Knowledge) 

 
This group meets 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., 

Sherwood Executive Center, Suite 246, 
Stockton 

 
5/21 Topic: Fire Safety, presented by 
Stockton Fire Department 
 
6/18 Topic: Inclusive Childcare, 
presented by Becky Halligan, Family 
Resource and Referral Center 

 

 
For non disabled siblings ages 7 – 14 
Friday, April 24, 6 – 8:30 p.m. at Quail 
Lakes Baptist Church, Stockton. 
Registration is required. Call 472-3674 
for information. 

 

 

Family Resource Network, 5250 Claremont Ave., Suite 239, Stockton, CA  95207.  Registration is required for all events.  Unless otherwise 
noted, contact FRN at 209-472-3674, 800-847-3030 or email us at frnfamilies@aol.com.
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